
1

Miranda Benson

From: hindman99@yahoo.com
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 10:21 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Educational Complex at Elbert/Judge Orr
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Sir/Ma'am, 
     I have a few questions concerning the potential educational complex on the corner of Elbert and Judge Orr. 
Will this be a reform school for wayward young adults?  If so, with no infrastructure or public transportation out 
here, they will be stranded. And could very well turn to the local community for “entertainment “.  Are our pets, 
livestock, cars, houses safe? 
 
What aquifer will the well draw from. The Upper Black Squirrel Creek water district may have concerns on the water 
usage for 121 houses plus the complex. That is such a high density housing development, their water draw may well 
beggar the nearby homes if their draw is too enthusiastic. 
 
I’m concerned that this school is too incongruent with the area it is planned for and could harm the area with this 
density of development. 
 
Marlene Hindman  ׇ׆ 
 


